From: <u>Curt Lanpher</u>
To: <u>Jonathan Douglass</u>

Cc: "Tom Hornbaker"; "Suzanne Schlicht"

Subject: Lawrence Journal World Parking Meters

Date: Thursday, November 15, 2012 2:10:44 PM

Attachments: News Center Parking.pdf

## Jonathan,

Earlier this year I spoke to you and David Corliss about changing some of the 2 hour parking meters to 15 minutes adjacent to the News Center building of the World Company. We have relocated most of the staff this fall and our customers now do business from the News Center 7<sup>th</sup> Street entrance. Majority of our customers are elderly and require only a few minutes, but the 2 hour meters adjacent to the News Center makes it difficult to find parking. We would like to request that four out of the nine 2 hour meters be changed to 15 minutes per the attached overhead picture of the News Center and adjacent public parking.

Please let us know what else you may need to help obtain approval.

Curt Lanpher Facilities Manager The World Company 785-832-7128